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Our sister Ghislaine did not receive a fair trial.  Her legal team continues 
to fight her case in the Courts and will file its reply in short order to the 
Government’s opposition in the US Supreme Court. If necessary, in due 
course they will also file a writ of habeas corpus in the US District Court, 
SDNY.  This allows her to challenge her imprisonment on the basis of 
new evidence such as government misconduct that would have likely 
changed the trial’s outcome.  
 
Following the government's response, David Oscar Markus, Counsel of 
record for our sister in her Petition to the United States Supreme Court, 
had this comment:  
 
“I’d be surprised if President Trump knew his lawyers were asking the 
Supreme Court to let the government break a deal. He’s the ultimate 
dealmaker—and I’m sure he’d agree that when the United States gives 
its word, it should keep it.  
  
With all the talk about who’s being prosecuted and who isn’t, it’s 
especially unfair that Ghislaine Maxwell remains in prison based on a 
promise the US government made and broke”.  
 
These are sentiments with which we profoundly concur. 
 
 

-End- 
 
Note to Editors 
Ghislaine filed her Petition to the Supreme Court on April 10, 2025, the 
full text of which can be accessed via this link here. An Amicus Brief in 
support was subsequently filed by the National Association of Criminal 
Defense Lawyers (NACDL) the full text of which can be accessed via this 
link here. 
 
Contact: Lady Justice at: Justice@realghislaine.com  
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